
    Year 1 Learning at Home Record     

Name: Class:Owls/Robins Date: Friday 15th December  
Well done to all of the children for settling in so well into Year One. They have had a very busy term, getting used to new routines and learning expectations but 

have all had a positive first term.  This week we have enjoyed the festivities with lots of Christmas craft activities and we had a very special visit from a very busy 

person! As it is the end of term, the children have brought home their Topic book to share with you. Please complete the evaluation form at the back of their 

learning book and return by Monday 18th December. All feedback is appreciated and supports our future planning. The children have also participated in a Maths 

‘check up’ this week, recapping their learning from this term. Your support at home is equally important to the children’s development so please continue to reinforce 

learning at home. Lastly, during Reading this week, the children applied their knowledge of the taught letters and sounds so far, by placing on the sound buttons to 

read real words and nonsense words.  

Culture Smart 
 

It’s the Christmas break! Have a wonderful time with 

your friends and families.  

 

Have fun doing lots of these things! 

 

-Watch a Christmas film 

-Make somebody laugh or smile 

-Eat your favourite foods 

-Play a board game 

-Write a Christmas card 

-Wrap a Christmas present 

And finally ...... come back to school in 2018 ready to 

learn! 

 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Buon Natale e Felice Anno Nuovo a tutti! 

 

Learning at home challenge: 
 

Thank you for the lovely learning that we have 

shared.  
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Maths Smart 
Check up  

 

 

Attached is this terms ‘check up’ of the children’s 

learning. Please review this at home and keep 

supporting the children with their learning. Thank 

you.  

 

Word Smart 
 

 

 
Please continue reading and writing the tricky words 

sent home on the bookmarks. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 
 

Phonics Fun 
 

 

 

Please continue to share stories at home with your 

child to reinforce their ability to apply their 

phonetic knowledge. Thank you. 

Staff comments: 

*** We would like to thank you for all of your support this term and wish you a very Happy Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.***  

Parent/carer comments: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


